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National Stock Exchange of India Limited BSE Limited
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 14th Floor, PJ Towers,
Bandra Kurla Complex, Dalal Street,

Mumbai 400051 Mumbai 400001

NSE SYMBOL: SEPC Scrip Code: 532945

ISIN: INE964H01014
Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI Listing Obligations and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 regarding Analyst/Institutional Investor Call to be held
on July 11, 2025.

With reference to our earlier intimation dated June 7, 2025, regarding the scheduled virtual
meeting with Analysts/Investors, pursuant to Regulation 30(6), read with Part A of Schedule II1
of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended,
we wish to inform you of the following:

a) The presentation to be shared during the aforementioned call with Analysts/Investors is now
available on the Company’s website at:
https://www.sepc.in/pdf/SEPC%20Limited%20Investor%20Presentation%2010-06-2025.pdf

b) Further, the virtual meeting is rescheduled to be held at 4:00 P.M. (IST) on June 11, 2025.
Interested  parties may attend the session through the following link:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H810eZgKGEg.

The above schedule is subject to changes and the changes may happen due to exigencies on the
part of the Analysts/ Investors/ the Company.

This is for your information and records.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
For SEPC Limited
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